
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ITS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 8, 2018  

 
Shea Clark 
VP, Engineering 
ION Media Networks 
727-403-5353 
 
Re:  for KPXC (DTV) (497 MHz) 
 Denver, Colorado 
 Proposal Number: C-70339-2 
 ERP 330kW 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Per your request from March 01, 2018, the Department of Commerce has evaluated the 
effects of KPXC (DTV) proposed operation on the Table Mountain Radio Receiving Zone 
(Table Mountain).  Based on this evaluation, the Department is pleased to inform you that 
the request has been successfully coordinated. 
 
This coordination is based solely on technical information submitted to our office and not 
on the actual measured signal. 
 
We do not expect interference to Table Mountain users.  Should a problem arise, we 
reserve the right to request modifications to your operations. 
 

 
 

Regards, 
 

 
 

Mike Chang 
Boulder Labs Frequency Manager 
Institute for Telecommunication Sciences 
325 Broadway, Boulder, CO  80305 


